Barbara Johnson

Barbara Johnson is an elementary school media specialist in Colchester,
Connecticut. She is a graduate of Rhode Island College and Mansfield
University. Barbara has been recognized by the Connecticut Association of
School Librarians, as the 2016 Library Media Program of the Year. She is also
the recipient of a 2017 Fund For Teachers Fellowship Award and a 2018 CT
Teacher of the Year Semi-Finalist.

Currently, Barbara is the Chair-Elect of the American Association of School
Librarians Chapters, President of the Computer Educators of Connecticut
Association, member of the CT Digital Literacy Advisory Board for the CT
Department of Education, member of the Connecticut Commission for
Educational Technology and immediate Past-President of the Connecticut
Association of School Librarians.



